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  COMMERCIAL VEHICLE OPERATIONS  
        ADMINISTRATIVE SYSTEM 

   

What’s Happening?  Why Are We Getting a New 
System? 

A modern administrative system is being 
implemented that will replace the current 
paper-based system used by the CVO Unit.  
IFTA, IRP and motor fuel (rental, diesel, gas, 
and aviation) taxes will all be handled in the 
new system.  

 The contract for our current system has 
run out and the vendor has decided to no 
longer provide these types of services. 
The system in use today will no longer be 
supported and creating an internal 
solution with limited support resources is 
very risky for the State of Vermont.  
 

Where Are We Now?  What’s Next? 
At the moment, the project is being 
independently reviewed to ensure that the 
proposed solution is a sound technology and 
to make sure that the State is prepared to 
successfully implement the desired solution. 

 Beginning in early 2019, project space 
will be configured and staff from DMV 
and the vendor will begin the initial 
planning phase. Planning is expected to 
kickoff in March with the project in full-
swing by April 2019. 
We anticipate an implementation and go-
live in April 2020. 
 

Who Benefits from the New System?  

 
 

• Everyone who files motor fuel taxes 
• IFTA & IRP Customers 
• DMV and AOT staff (Customer Service 

and Finance Units) 

 

 Efficiencies & Opportunities with New System  

• Move applicants from paper-based to electronic submissions 
• Dramatically reduce the number of returns  
• Collect IFTA, IRP and motor fuel taxes online 
• Increase number of audits performed and speed at which they 

are performed  

We are still very early in the planning stages, so more information to follow when it is available. 
 

 
 


